
A Season of Reflection 

Reflections.  When I think of reflections, I think of the sky and the clouds 

echoed in the water beneath.  I think of quiet moments lost in thought, 

reflecting on the path down which life has taken me.  I think of the     

reflection as I look in the mirror and see my own eyes looking back, 

wondering what others see as they look at me.  Reflections. Looking 

back, looking forward, images of what is or what has been. 

September 10-16, 2023, we celebrate National Assisted Living Week, 

with the theme being, “Season of Reflection.”  As we begin our week 

with a Grandparents’ Day celebration, we look forward to hearing the 

stories that the elders share with the young.  Amidst popcorn, music 

and a petting zoo, we know new memories will be made, to be        

reflected upon for years to come. 

No matter what stage of life you are in, whether the mind is sharp or 

the edges have started to blur, take a moment in September to        

reflect. Reflecting shows us where we’ve been, the persons we once 

were, and still are deep inside.  Reflecting guides us to look ahead as 

the memories and lessons from the past show us the way to go.          

Reflecting brings order to what can be a confusing time.  Stories of 

childhood, first loves and families.  The touch of favorite clothing,       

familiar voices that reassure us. 

At Bell Tower Residence, we take a special moment to consider this 

season of reflection in the many blessings we have through our staff, 

residents, families and volunteers.  Relationships that span years and 

decades, generous hearts, hard-working hands, joyful and thankful 

smiles—all looking back at us.  Our “Bell Tower Family” truly is a            

reflection of all we are. 

 

Kris McGarigle  
Administrator  

 

Celebrating 
September 

 

3rd—9th  

National     
Housekeeper’s 

Week  

 

4th  

Labor Day 

 

10th  

Grandparent’s 
Day Social at Bell 
Tower Residence 

 

10th—16th                     
National Assisted 

Living Week  

 

23rd  

Walk to End     
Alzheimer’s at 

Marathon Park in 
Wausau  

 

 

 Staff   
   Birthdays 

 

3rd—Jamie H.  

11th—Dawn I.  

25th—Alysian K.  

30th—Lori A.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Staff            
Anniversaries 

 

1 year—Akeela C. 

2 years—Tracy H. 

2 years—Delainy F.  

 2 years—Journey B.  

4 years—Linda P.  

16 years—Arick B.  

 

Welcome to Bell Tower! 

Stephanie H. 

CNA 

Makenna S. 

PCW 

Colleen B. 

PCW 



Resident        
Birthdays 

 

22nd—Nancy C.  

22nd—Leory O.  

22nd—Mary W.  

25th—Florence J.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Resident           
Anniversaries 

 
 

2 years—Ruth S.  

8 years—Judy C.  

 

Improving Connections With Your Loved Ones Using 
Technology You Already Have.  

 

Thanks to the generous efforts of Paul Grinde 

of Antigo, residents of Bell Tower and their 

families will have the option to connect via 

video chat on the Amazon Echo 5 Devices. 

These devices were provided to Bell Tower 

during the Covid 19 Pandemic to allow      

residents to visit with their loved ones during 

the visitation restrictions. Now that the                         

pandemic has ended, these Amazon Echo 

devices are serving a new purpose in                     

assisting residents with physical and                   

cognitive impairments who struggle to                

answer the phone stay connected to their 

loved ones. The Amazon Echo Devices are about the size of a smart phone, 

and allow family & friends  to “drop in” and video chat with their  resident                       

without them having to pick up the phone. Don’t wait until communication 

becomes an issue, visit with your loved one regularly with the assistance of 

these wonderful devices!   
 

One family of A Bell Tower resident shares their experience with the device….. 
 

“Our family loves having use of the Echo 5 at Bell Tower.  It’s been wonderful to 

have the option to visit with Dad in such an easy way!  We used to do video 

calls on the computer, which was great, but a bit more complicated for       

everyone to set up and use.  The “Echo Box”, as we call it, is as simple as        

initiating a call from a family member’s tablet or phone, and all Dad has to do 

is talk with us.  He’s much happier when he can see us on the box versus just 

talking on the phone and the audio quality is very good.  We are so very 

grateful to Paul for providing this technology to Bell Tower.  It has been a     

blessing in so many ways – a true “game changer” for family                                         

communications!” 
 

For more information on these devices, or to set one up, please contact                    

Allison, Director of Life Enrichment at 715-539-1403 or 

afierek@carriagehealthcare.com.  

 

 





1500 O’Day Street 

Merrill, WI 54452 

715-536-5575 

info@belltowerresidence.com 

 

 

 

Set on 12 beautifully landscaped acres with over 68,000 square 

feet of living and common spaces, Bell Tower is a friendly assisted 

living community where residents feel at home and live life well 

with purpose and dignity. We offer private apartments, religious 

services, activities, outings, delicious home-cooked meals and our 

caring and compassionate staff are always nearby to help. 

 

For more information or to schedule a tour, please reach out to 

our Admissions Coordinator, Mikaela Meier. 

 

Phone : 715-536-5575 

Email : mmeier@carriagehealthcare.com 

 


